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Hello,

I live in Wisconsin and am alarmed that the court has decided to postpone a recusal policy that 54 state judges
signed on to. The court is supposed to speak for the people and not the large donors that are funding their
campaigns or win votes. This is disgusting and the Wisconsin people do not stand for it. The argument that the
old policy was sufficient is not correct and it needs to be addressed. Delaying this so that conservative legal
groups can argue or convince people in their favor is unacceptable. The people of Wisconsin are on to the
corruption and the majority will have their voices heard.

Caitlin Schulze

138 E Johnson St. #5
Madison, WI 53703
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